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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

IACPF Introduces Safe & Sound Single Use Breathalyzer™ to  

Law Enforcement Officials in Indiana 
 

Indianapolis, IN (February 27, 2014) —The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police Foundation (IACPF) is 

joining forces with Safe and Sound, LLC to introduce the Safe & Sound Single Use Breathalyzer™ to Indiana 

Law enforcement. 

According to a survey conducted by the U.S. Department of Transportation, 17.7 million drivers admitted to 

driving one or more times in the preceding 12 months when they thought they were over the limit. This 

alarming statistic proves that drunk driving is a recognized problem in the United States. While departments 

currently have field sobriety tests in place to monitor drunk driving, many challenges exist when conducting 

these tests such as, qualitative error, amount of time they take, needing to administer multiple tests and 

availability of proper equipment to do breathalyzer tests.  

This is why the IACPF is introducing the Safe & Sound Single Use Breathalyzer™, a single use chemical 

breathalyzer that is an inexpensive, very accurate tool to solve the challenges of performing fast, reliable, 

documentable drunk driving tests. With over 400,000,000 units sold, some features that make the Safe & Sound 

Single Use Breathalyzer™ a stand out in the field of law enforcement is it does not require any calibration, its 

results are less disputable, it can conduct a test in under two minutes and it is more hygienic.  This has become 

the first choice amongst police departments around the world. 

The IACPF is not the only organization that is drawing attention to the issue of drunk driving. Organizations 

like the NFL, AAA Foundation for Traffic Safety, Anheuser Busch, Diageo and MADD Chapters all have 

implemented a “Drink Responsibly” initiative.  The Safe & Sound Single Use Breathalyzer™ provides a key 

tool in helping people drink responsibly and law enforcement in expanding their ability to keep our roads safe 

and save lives. 

If you would like to learn more about the Safe & Sound Single Use Breathalyzer™ or would like to place an 

order, please visit www.iacop.org.  

About the Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police Foundation (IACPF) 

The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police Foundation is a 501(c) 3 corporation which operates within the guidelines established by 

the IRS for all foundations. 

The mission of the Foundation is to promote professionalism, training and networking for the law enforcement executive and to 

enhance public awareness of law enforcement and public safety issues. The Foundation accomplishes its mission by providing a 

voluntary accreditation program for law enforcement agencies, the Indiana Law Enforcement Accreditation Commission (ILEAC). To 

learn more about the IACPF, please visit www.iacop.org.  
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